
The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Wednesday, June 22, 
2022, in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 
 

 PRESENT:  JoAnn Clark, Chair 
   Mirchelle Enright, Vice Chair 

    
Absent 6/22/20:  Dennis O’Hara, Secretary 
 
 

  
The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:35 a.m. A 

moment of silence was observed.   
 

 Board welcomed Bob Toner, Chief in 0301, as a guest to the 
meeting. 
 
 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on June 2, 2022 
having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 

 
Since there were no provisional votes to consider, Board then 

proceeded to conduct the canvass of votes for the June 21, 2022, 
Republican Primary. 

 
Board then recessed at 11:10 a.m. until 12:30 p.m., Friday, 

June 24, when the Central Absentee precinct would have final 
results. 

 
Board reconvened at 12:30 p.m., Friday, June 24 to complete 

the canvass of the June 21, 2022, Republican Primary. 
 
A certified copy of the Abstracts of Votes is attached hereto 

and incorporated in these minutes.  The Board directed the 
Secretary to transmit certified copies of the Abstracts of Votes 
cast to the State Board of Elections, the Administrator of the 
County of Northampton, the Clerk of the Circuit Court, and the 
Republican Party Chairman of the Second Congressional Committee.  
 
 
 Board adjourned the meeting after unanimously agreeing to 
meet again at 10:30, July 7, 2022.  
  
                         _____________________________             
                         Dennis O’Hara, Secretary 
 
 
_________________________ 
 
 
_________________________ 


